
Dunlap High School Music & Theater Boosters 
Minutes of Meeting via email – May 20-21, 2020 
 
In a unanimous vote of a quorum of officers, the following were elected via email to the Dunlap High 
School Music & Theater Boosters Board: 
 
 
President – Ken Erdman  
Vice President – Julie Dorothy  
Secretary – Tonya Fant  
Treasurer – Seth Davis  
Communications – Jennifer VandeWiele  
Orchestra Liaison – Amy Bloms  
Theater Liaison – KaiAnn Holt  
Fundraising – Glenn Cox  
Special Events – Mindy Warfield  
Chorus Liaison – open  
Band Liaison – open  
   
No additional business was conducted.  The next meeting of the Board is scheduled for August 
3rd, with format to be determined. 
   
 


